
Back to Bing Night
A Reception for Bing Parents

Wednesday • September 14, 2022 • 7 pm
at Bing Nursery School, Stanford University

Cookies and coffee will be served at 6:30 p.m.

An opportunity to

• meet your child’s teachers in the classroom and talk about the school’s  
   philosophy and practices
• learn important information about school events, fundraisers and classroom  
  activities
• meet other parents in your child’s class

The entire Bing staff looks forward to welcoming new and returning parents on September 14.
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We hope to see everyone!


